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EXECUTIVE ORDER BY HEALTH OFFICER 

March 26, 2020  

The Fulton County Health Officer, Dr. David K. Reyburn MD declares the following 

guidance for funeral homes in Fulton County, Indiana, beginning immediately and 

remaining in effect until April 7, 2020.  The order may be extended to comply with 

Governor Holcomb’s Executive Orders for the State of Indiana. 

1. Funeral and graveside services shall be no larger than 10 persons. This should 

be     immediate family only. The 10 person maximum also includes the staff 

associated with and working with the funeral home. 

  

2. Alternatives to rule out number 1 for funeral services may include the 

following: 

a. Hold the body until ban is lifted. 

b. Use technology such as live streaming for funeral service. 

  

3. No visitation. Friends of the family may provide their condolences by utilizing 

the funeral homes website. 

  

This order is given in conjunction with the Executive Orders released by Governor 

Holcomb for the safety of our state and local community. 

  

 

Fulton County Health Officer 

 


